
Firefighter Dan 

October is fire safety and prevention month.  Firefighter Dan visited our preschool 
classroom on October 16, 2012. All three 4 year old classrooms gathered together to meet 
Firefighter Dan.   Dan is dad to Preston, one of our students in Trixie Onstott’s classroom, 
and he gladly volunteered his time to talk to the children about fire safety.  Firefighter 
Dan showed the children what he would look like in his gear and reminded them not to be 
afraid or hide from firefighters.  He talked to the children about having a family meeting 
place outside in case there is a fire in their home.  He explained to the children how to 
wave and yell at a window if they are in a second story room.  He also calmed the children’s 
fears about the pets in their homes.  He told them it was his job to get their pets out if 
there is a fire.  When Firefighter Dan was finished talking he allowed each child to try on 
a real firefighter helmet.  He also left each child a red firefighter hat and a fire safety 
coloring book.  Thank you Firefighter Dan (Dan Vuorenma)!! 

 

Firefighter Dan, his son Preston and Dakota. 


